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Brian Haynes

From: John E Stevens III <luckyonelove@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 9:42 PM
To: Brian Haynes
Subject: CBTU Membership/ MLK Day of Service.

Dear Brian Haynes, 
The Coalition of Black Trade Unionist (CBTU) Southern  Nevada Chapter wishes to participate on all levels of 
community benefits agreement.  We are available for any introductions that would lead to opportunity’s for 
CBTU’s gaining more partners and members that would give voice to the voiceless of Las Vegas.  
 
If your goal is Diversifyeid CBTU is the way to go.  

John Earl Stevens III  
(702) 578-9335 
 
 



January 23, 2017 

Mr. Steve Hill, Chairman 
Las Vegas Stadium Authority  
C/o Brian Haynes, Project Manager 
Applied Analysis  
6385 S. Rainbow Blvd., Suite 105  
Las Vegas, Nevada 89118  

SENT VIA EMAIL (bhaynes@appliedanalysis.com) 

Re: Stadium Authority Board –Oversight Committee Nomination 

Dear Chairman Hill: 

I am extremely pleased with Governor Sandoval’s appointment of Dawn Christensen, MGM/ Gay 
and Lesbian Chamber of Commerce, Senate Majority Leader Aaron Ford’s appointment of Ms. 
Monica Ford, President/CEO Nevada Partners and Assembly Leader Jason Frierson’s appointment of 
Ms.  Rose Davis, Western Region Minority Supplier Development Council.  

With respect to the process of selecting the Stadium Board’s Community Benefits Oversight 
Committee Representative, I would like to submit for consideration Mr. Ken Evans for the 
appointment of Chairman.  

 The last seven (7) months the Community Benefits Plan (CBP) has been very contentious at times 
and appointing Mr.  Evans would be an asset. His qualification and willingness to serve would help 
with the oversight of key issues that might be perceived as community impacting.  

Mr. Evans, is a retired Air Force lieutenant colonel, he would represent veteran owned businesses, 
his connection to Black owned business and the Black community i.e (Affinity Groups, Faith-based 
etc.) is unparalleled. An engineer by trade, and small business owner himself, Mr. Evans, has earned 
a reputation as a respected, and well connected champion of small businesses as President of the 
Urban Chamber of Commerce.  

Thank you for consideration and please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Respectfully 

Jo Cato | Chief Strategist

Cc: Ike Lawrence Epstein, Vice Chairman 
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